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Friday, November 25, 2016 5pm thru Saturday, November 26, 2016 5pm

Dear Friends,

As you know, since 1987, The Bridge has been working with a volunteer staff from member
churches to make a difference in the lives of those in need in the school districts of Athens,
Sayre, and Waverly. In 2016 through the month of September, The Bridge has assisted
461 adults and 206 children with emergency assistance mostly to keep people in their
homes. We depend on the generous contributions from our member churches and the
community including the United Way and Waverly Community Chest to do this important
work.

The Bridge’s annual Sleepout, our main fundraiser, will be held Friday, November 25
starting at 5pm and continuing for 24 hours until Saturday, November 26 at 5pm at the
Sayre Theater. Will you consider participating? There are a variety of options including:

e Have a group in your church join together to sponsor a one-hour block of time.

e Sponsor a one-hour block of time individually or with your family.

« Ask your employer or fellow employees to sponsor a one-hour block of time with you.
« Stop by the Sayre Theatre during the event to make a donation.

« Help publicize the event by posting the enclosed flyer & distributing the bulletin insert.
e Or, mail your tax-deductible donation.

Donors will be recognized on our website (unless requested otherwise) and all donations
are tax-deductible. Levels include:

Diamond — $2,500 or over Silver — $250
Platinum — $1,000 Bronze — $125
Gold — $500 Other

Voucher - $300

To schedule your one-hour block to “sleep out” or ask questions, contact Kim at
607-565-4795 or dpaulfamily@gmail.com.

May God bless you as you bless others.

Sincerely,
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Marllyn Weber & Kim Paul
Sleepout Coordinators

Contributions may be sent to: The Bridge of the Penn-York Valley Churches, PO Box 202, Sayre, PA 18840



